
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

PRIVATE CITIZEN COMPLAINTS IN THE MUNICIPAL COURTS - SUPREME 

COURT ADMINISTRATIVE DETERMINATIONS ON THE WORKING GROUP'S REPORT 

AND RECOMMENDATIONS; AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES OF COURT 

Published with this notice are the Supreme Court's administrative determinations on the 

report and recommendations of the Supreme Court Working Group on Private Citizen Complaints 

in the Municipal Courts. The Working Group' s December 2017 report, which contained eight 

recommendations, was published for comment by notice dated February 20, 2018. The Court has 

reviewed and acted on each of those eight recommendations, as set forth in the attached 

administrative determinations document. 

Implementation of the Working Group ' s recommendations as approved by the Supreme 

Court will be accomplished through amendments to the Rules of Court. Those amendments, 

adopted August 2, 2019 to be effective October 1, 2019, also are published with this notice. 

Questions regarding this notice, the administrative determinations on the report and 

recommendations of the Working Group on Private Citizen Complaints in the Municipal Courts, or 

the rule amendments may be directed to Steven Somogyi, Assistant Director for Municipal Court 

Services, at Steven.Somogyi@njcourts.gov or 609-815-2900 ext. 54850. 

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: August 2, 2019 

https://www.njcourts.gov/notices/2019/n190802b.pdf
https://www.njcourts.gov/courts/assets/supreme/administrativedeterminations.pdf



